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Headteacher:  Mrs. C Oxborough 

Dear families, 
 
I hope you are well and have had a good week. It's been an unusually short one in school 
with the bank holiday and polling day. I hope you were all able to make the most of the 
extended weekend and enjoyed time with your children.  Unfortunately, I’ve been absent 
this week due to illness, and with the closure last Friday it feels like ages since I have seen 
the children. I have really missed them am very much looking forward to returning next 
week to see their smiling faces! 
 
Please can I thank you all for your support yesterday, I have spoken to a number of teachers 
who inform me that the children attended the remote learning very well. I have seen some 
interesting home learning activities ranging from PE sessions, music activities, cooking 
activities, story telling, and observational artwork. I’m enjoying seeing the work that the 
children have uploaded to Dojo!  
 
I would also like to say well done and thank you to all our year 6 children. They attended a 
SATs revision day yesterday and we had 100% attendance. The staff worked incredibly hard 
to ensure the children had a final boost in readiness for their SATs which start next week. 
The children were treated to a special lunch and afternoon tea which I know was enjoyed by 
all. The year 6 children have really done themselves proud this year. After so much 
disruption due to Covid, they should be congratulated for the way in which they have 
studied to catch up. They could not have worked harder in preparation for their SATs and I 
know will all do their very best next week. SATs homework for the weekend is lots of 
relaxation, some healthy fresh air and plenty of sleep on Sunday night. I look forward to 
catching up with year 6 this afternoon via Zoom to wish them well. 
 
Earlier this week I posted a parent survey on Dojo. We have received some really positive 
feedback and I thank you all for your comments. The survey closes at 5.00pm tonight so if 
you haven’t competed it and would like to, please do so via the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/jWgU46WHQ0 
 

I look forward to seeing you all next week. Have a wonderful weekend with your children 

and take care.  

 
My best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Oxborough  
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